
 

Safeguarding Lead: Mrs R Skirrow 
 

Children’s roles 

Since returning to school, we have 

introduced the roles of School 

Parliament representatives, Reading 

Ambassadors and Wellbeing 

Champions. A huge thank you to 

everyone who applied for these roles; 

writing amazing application forms, 

presenting in front of their peers and 

all children participated in a 

democratic vote - we are extremely 

proud of you.   

We are delighted to introduce you to 

our newly appointed:  
 

 
We look forward to sharing 

information about the exciting projects 

they lead in school.      

Visitor 

 
enhance their learning about our 

skeleton. They looked at x-rays and 

explored the different bones and joints 

in our body.  

 

DATE: 6th October 2023 

UP COMING DATES 
10th October: Hello Yellow Day 

17th October: SATs information 

sessions: Year 2: 4 – 4:30pm and  

Year 6: 4:30 – 5pm 

23rd October: Harvest Donations  

23rd October: Year 2 Harvest Festival 

24th and 25th October: Parents’ 

Evenings 

26th October: Halloween Disco 

27th October: Break up for half-term 

break 

6th November: Back to school 

6th November: Applications for 

parent governor 

Weekly Read with Me Sessions: 

Year 1: Monday 

Year 2: Tuesday 

Year 3: Friday 
 

Dates to follow for Years 4, 5 and 6 

parent information sessions. 

Attendance 

Good attendance at school is 

important for your child’s academic 

progress, social interaction with peers 

and the opportunity to participate in 

clubs and try new activities. At Ledger 

Lane, we have an expectation that 

every pupil should aim for 100% 

attendance and punctuality.   Please 

remember - in the line for quarter to 

nine! 

 

 
It has been wonderful to open our 

doors to all our children, including our 

new starters. We are so proud of how 

everybody has settled into their new 

routines (and with lots of smiles!)  

Children’s safety and happiness in 

school is our ultimate goal. If you have 

any queries or questions, please make 

an appointment to see your child’s 

teacher. Furthermore, you can also 

speak with Mrs Skirrow, Mrs Hewitt, 

Miss Sunderland or Ms Cooper who 

are often on the school gates and 

playground before and after school. 
 

Thank you to parents and carers for 

ensuring our uniform policy is 

adhered to – the children look so 

smart! Our policy can be found here: 

https://www.ledgerlane.outwood.com/

uniform 

Please note that jewellery, 

including earrings, are not 

allowed in school. 

 

Parking and Road Safety 

We ask that you support us in 

safeguarding our children outside of the 

school grounds by parking respectfully 

and responsibly.  

During one of our assembly’s, the 

children received a personal message 

from Alistair Brownlee reminding them 

how to keep safe whilst cycling. Next 

week, one of our assembly’s will focus 

on reminding the children how to keep 

safe on the road. We appreciate your 

continued support in reinforcing these 

key messages at home. 
 

Our academy needs you! 

Please see the attached poster 

explaining the exciting opportunity. 

 

Nursery 

children had an 

exciting visit 

from Dr Meg to 

enhance 

https://www.ledgerlane.outwood.com/uniform
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